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School Contact Details 
Tel: 0191 200 7326     Fax: 0191 2005966         Email: Redesdale.primary@northtyneside.gov.uk    

Key Stage Two SATs 
A big thank you to the children, staff and parents for all the hard work everyone has put in 
towards the Key Stage Two SATs. The children were absolutely amazing, keeping calm 
and focused throughout the process. There will be a number of special events for the     
children to show them how proud we are of them, from outdoor activities and fun games to 
film afternoons. We also have more planned for Year 6 as they get ready to move on to Secondary 
School. Thank you again for your continued support in your child’s education.   

Reception Superhero Day & Nursery Stay and Play 
Reception had a fantastic ‘Superhero Day’ on Friday last week to celebrate all the work 
they have been doing this term on ‘Superheroes’. The children and staff all dressed up 
as superheroes, played games, had superhero challenges and found out more about 
what really makes a superhero.  
Nursery welcomed parents and carers into class to join their children for a ‘Stay and 
Play’ session last week as well. There was certainly a lot going on from messy play to 

outdoor exploration. We hope you all enjoyed yourselves and the Nursery Staff would like to thank 
you for coming and joining in the learning and fun. 

PLEASE REMEMBER WE HAVE A TEACHER TRAINING DAY ON THE FRIDAY 25TH MAY AND 
THAT WE RETURN TO SCHOOL ON MONDAY 4th JUNE. 

Governors 
We would like to welcome two new Governors to our Governing Body at 
Redesdale Primary School, Mrs B Ainscow, Parent Governor and Mrs D 
Nott, Co-opted Governor. We also welcome Mr A Ramsey as a Trust   
Governor who was previously one of our Parent Governors. They will all be 
officially approved at our next Full Governing Body meeting which is on 
Wednesday 23rd May. We know they will be great assets to the team.  

Celebrations 
We hope everyone enjoys joining in the celebrations this weekend whether it’s 
watching the Royal Wedding, having your own royal garden party, watching the 
FA Cup Final or taking part in some other exciting events. The children are really 
excited about all the activities taking place and have been discussing what they 

will be doing. Enjoy your weekend whatever you choose to take part in.     

Class Photographs 
A date for your diary—class photographs will take place on Thursday 7th June, which is the first week 
back after the May Half Term Holiday.  
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